
-----Original Message----- 

From: 

Sent: August 13, 2018 8:36 PM 

To: Lisa Helps (Mayor) <LHelps@victoria.ca> 

Subject: Re: 2850 Shakespeare Street 

August 7, 2018 

Dear Mayor and Council: 

Re: 2850 Shakespeare Street 

Oh my…to repeat: 

This proposed rezoning request DOES NOT need the minimum requirements for the small lot infill bylaw. 

NOTHING below minimum requirements should ever be entertained as going forward by the City of 

Victoria. 

It is not fair to neighbours and the stress surrounding a very large change in land use is hard on the 

people that live here. 

Since garden suites seems to be supportable and are being build with some fervour right now - maybe 

that is an option for the proponent. 

After over 25 years, we remain adamantly opposed based on the above. 

Stephanie Hill 

Tracey Maclowich 

2858 Shakespeare Street 

Emailed to Mayor and Council and a copy mailed to City of Victoria 
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